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Change of Company Name and ASX Code Further Update  
 
On 5 December 2017, Global Gold Holdings Ltd (the Company) advised that the process to change the 
Company name, following Shareholder approval at the 2017 Annual General Meeting was in progress. 
 
The Directors are please to confirm the change of Company name to PLC Financial Solutions Limited has now been 
completed and the Australian Securities and Investments Commission have recorded the change of Company name. 
 
The effective date for the change of Company name on the ASX will be from the commencement of trade on Tuesday, 
19 December 2017 and the new ASX Listing code will be PLC. 
 
 
 
 
For, and on behalf of, the Board of the Company 
 
 
 
Eryn Kestel 
Company Secretary 


